
Public Meeting
Westover/Granville Pedestrian Study 

Wednesday, November 4th, 2015
4:00 PM to 7:00 PM

The Morgantown Monongalia Metropolitan Planning Organization is working with the City of 
Westover and the Town of Granville to develop a pedestrian plan. The purpose is to document 
the need for pedestrian facilities and to provide a guidance on investments on pedestrian facilities 
in Westover and Granville. There will be no formal presentation, but project maps and other 
information will be on display, plus a handout with study details. Discussion items include, but 
not limited to, existing conditions,  vision and goals, and needs of pedestrian facility improvements.  
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What improvements are needed to make the streets 
more walkable in your neighborhood? 


